
Meeting Minutes 
2/28/17 

 
I. Clarification of hours 

A. We are changing the name of “group hours” to “CLUB hours,” because 
people have been getting confused about what it means. A group/club 
hour is anything we decide to take on as a club, and it will always be found 
under the “club hours” heading on the volunteer tab on the website. If you 
have questions you can look at the FAQ tab on the website or contact an 
executive  

II. Upcoming CLUB hour Opportunities 
A. March 3- Silent Auction at Aspen Hall 
B. March 4- Grin and Bear It Run 
C. March 18- Thunder Run 
D. March 18- Bend Food Project 
E. Spring Break- Storm the House 
F. May- Pole Pedal Paddle 
G. Stay tuned for more Thunder opportunities 

 
Sign up for these opportunities, and find out more information on the website under the 

“volunteer” tab.  
http://summit-nhs.weebly.com/ 

 
III. This semester will be more strict 

A. Remember the hour requirements, attendance, GPA, etc 
IV. We will be donating our extra money to a charity/organization and some of 

our peers had some suggestions. A link to vote for the organization of your 
choice will be send via email later today.  

A. OAS- sports for children with disabilities 
B. In Our Backyard- combatting human trafficking  
C. Dreaming Zebra Foundation- providing art supplies 
D. NPCWO- supplying clean water 
E. Backpacks in Bend- providing meals for kids in BLP 
F. Cause the Wave- EB research  

V. Attendance 
 
Remember to check the website and check your email for updates and information. 
 

http://summit-nhs.weebly.com/

